

22nd and 23rd September
We always say “never again”

but we’re a group that never quits.

hard work but fun it’s another BioBlitz

"When I arrived I was excited because I didn't know what a BioBlitz was. There were people scuttling like shore crabs and tents dotted everywhere like spots on a strawberry anemone”. Quote from Hamish Mello aged 9 after the Woolacombe BioBlitz.

Like Hamish not many people do know what a BioBlitz is but just imagine a beautiful setting by the sea, there are people buzzing all around; naturalists and members of the public with just one aim, to count as many different species as they can in 24 hours. You don’t need to be an expert anyone can join in and be guided by those that are.
So with two successful BioBlitz under our belts we embark upon a third, to be held at Lee Bay near Ilfracombe. In partnership with The North Devon Coast AONB Coastal Creatures project supported by the Heritage Lottery Fund and the Marine Biological Association we aim to make it another brilliant one.
This is a free event and will be open to school groups from 10:30am on the Friday and then to the general public from 1pm. The BioBlitz will finish at around 3:30pm on the Saturday hopefully with an enormous species count.

The programme has not yet been finalised but should include rock-pooling (noon & night), sea-watching for birds & cetaceans, plant forays, small mammal study, bug hunts, pond-dipping, moth collecting, looking at lichens and bat walks.

For more information as the programme develops please visit this or the websites of participating organisations: 

www.northdevon-aonb.org.uk/events/lee-bay-bioblitz
www.mba.ac.uk/citizen-science#b15
